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iSingPOP 
 
Dear Families, 
 
On Friday 22nd March 2024, the last day before we break up for the Easter Holidays we 
will be having an iSingPOP day. This will consist of Lent singing workshops, and a singing 
celebration assembly. 
 
When your child joined our school you will have signed a permission slip to say that you 
do or do not give your consent to photographs / video filming. This would relate to 
photos in school and on our website. iSingPOP will be taking photographs and recording 
videos of our pupils for their own use. 
 
Please notify us either by text, phone call or popping in to the office if you DO NOT give 
iSingPOP full rights to use any reproductions or adaptations of the images or videos of 
your child for fundraising, publicity or other purposes to help promote and advertise 
iSingPOP projects and additional resources for the charity.  
 
This might include but is not limited to, the right to use them in their printed and online 
publicity, social media, marketing campaigns and fundraising applications. 
 
If you do not wish to give your consent please ensure you notify the school office by 
Friday 9th February 2024 at the very latest. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Lisa Harrison 
Headteacher 
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